Alcatel-Lucent Shanghair Bell Co.,Ltd.

G-240WZ-A changes statement for DFS

Hi FCC DFS auditor,

Regarding the project G-240WZ-A DFS testing which the FCC /TCB Tracking Number is 849531 and
the TC Number is 176137, we made a little change to make it pass. Here is the detailed statement
for this change.

The 5G chipset vendor QUANTENNA told us their main radar detect path was the first chain
which located in the top side, then we adjust the main radar detect path to the testing horn
antenna directly as their advice. And the board original radar detect threshold was modified a
little to improve the BIN5 radar performance by changing the similar register e6091534 to 0x23.
This change was already updated to the product software, we can check it with the command
“readmem”.

So this change will be used absolutely in all manufactured and marketed devices.
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